
Congratulations! 

Congratulations on being offered a place at 

Hungerhill School from September. 



We are delighted to offer you a place at 

Hungerhill School from September and have a 

range of exciting and informative events 

planned over the coming months to support 

your transition from Year 6 to Year 7. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 
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